
 

 

 

The Village of Port Edwards is pleased to announce the 

dedication of the Marshall Buehler Center. 

TUESDAY, MARCH 10, 2020 AT 6:30 PM 

211 Market Avenue, Port Edwards 

  

   

 

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED 

 

MARSHALL BUEHLER 

CENTER  

DEDICATION 
                            

You’re Invited to Celebrate with Us! 
 


